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Principal’s Report 
 

Education Week 
This week we celebrated ‘Learning together’ for 

education week.  Students watched the live 

stream launch and participated in other virtual 

events throughout the week. Below is a snapshot 

of our future master chefs, artists and  

philosophers!!! A small illustration of students  

learning together this week at BHPS. Enjoy the  

other examples that our SRC representatives 

have published in this issue. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating Excellence 
Congratulations to Aaliyah, Year 6 for being one 

of only 50 students to be accepted into the  

Liberate Artists 2021 program held in Los Angles, 

USA.  Aaliyah is a highly accomplished dancer 

who has aspirations of being a professional danc-

er and choreographer.  With such a  

dedicated focus we are sure she will achieve her 

goals. 

 

Kindergarten orientation 
This year Kindy orientation needs to look  

different due to the COVID-19 health guidelines. 

Mr. Andrews is busy planning a virtual tour and  

video for parents.  

Save the date: 
25 August : Kindy virtual tour 

9 November: Kindy orientation Session 1 

16 November: Kindy orientation Session 2 
 

Cyber Safety  
On Thursday night a cyber safety webinar for  

parents/carers was held.  We learnt tips to keep 

children safe including: new platforms, ghosting, 

tech tantrums, tools to use, and ideas on how to 

have open discussions with children about their 

web use. Many thanks to the P &C for funding this 

initiative and making it possible for all families at 

BHPS to attend.  The session is available to view 

until 17 August on the following link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UttPGqI7gwE 
 

Parent Portal 
Thank you to the 96% of parents who are using the 

portal. If you still need to connect please email 

the school. Notifications:  when any information is 

posted on the portal for parents an email is sent 

and if you have the Sentral Portal App, with the 

n o t i f i c a t i o n s  t u r n e d  o n ,  y o u  w i l l  

receive a notification. 

 

Athletics Carnivals 
Next Thursday all students will be participating in 

an Athletics carnival. The K-2 carnival is being held 

at school and the 3-6 at Hensley Park. A  

focus on participation with some novelty events is 

being organised for all students. Due to the 

COVID-19 health regulations, unfortunately  

parents and carers are unable to attend. Our  

focus is on fun, and know that the students will  

enjoy the day. 

Cherie Stone 

Relieving Principal 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Attendance at school  
 

All students are required by law to attend school   
every day that the school is open. The school day 
starts at 9.15am; however, since COVID-19 started 
students enter the classroom at 9.00am for 15 
minutes of quite reading of a book of their choice.  
 
This week we had the HSLO from the Department 
of Education audit our rolls and children’s attend-
ance. It was noted that many of our children are 
consistently late to school. 
 
If your child arrives at school between 8.45 and 
9.15am, they are more likely to start the day settled 
and ready to learn. The teachers establish the rou-
tines, go through the timetable for the day, and 
mark the roll at 9.15am. The first lesson begins at 
9.20am. 
 
If your child regularly arrives late to school, they 
will miss vital information; daily messages, remind-
ers and the explicit teaching of the first lesson. This 
has a huge impact on your child.  
 
Research proves that every minute counts. 
 
    

Hints for listening to your child read  
 

Before reading: talk about the cover, the title, the 
pictures, and discuss what the book may be about. 
During reading: discuss what has been read up to 
that point, and imagine what will happen next time. 
After reading is finished, talk and ask questions 
about the story and the pictures. 
 
When reading a harder book together, take turns.  
  
Beginning readers can read the repetitive parts and 
more experienced readers can read a paragraph or 
a page. 
 
On finding an unknown word: 
 
Pause to give your child time to work out the word 
 
Prompt 
• go back to the beginning of the sentence, or 

read past the difficult word to the end of the 
sentence. 

• look for a clue in the picture or the words 
• look at the first letter and think about what 

the words could be 
• ask “Does this make sense?” 
• try to sound out the word 
• if necessary tell your child the word 
 
Praise your child for trying even if mistakes are 
made. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Merit Awards 
 
 

Kindergarten:  Michael G, Ruby B, Paxton D, Maya C,  
                          Natan B, Mishelle S, Mark K, Victoria U  
 
Year 1:  Zev G, Isla H, Natalia A, Thomas D,  
               Sebastian L, Demi K, Celine G, Mia E  
 
Year 2: Jesse U, Ariella E, Gabrielle P, Zerin A, Lucas G, 
              Gray N, Leia P, Ella H 
  
Year 3:  Luca R, Valery D, Lior F, Sera K, Marcus F-S,  
               Caleb H 
Year 4: Coby S, Greg C, Jeremy S, Joshua K, Logan H,  
              Rhea S 
Year 5:  Oz L, Riley P, Noah W, Nathaniel E, Luka B 

 
Year 6:  Dean C, Aden T, Robbie C, Liav L, Max N  
 
Hebrew:   
Paige P (YK), Ari G (Y1),  Amitai K (Y2) Brianna I (Y3)  
Greg C (Y4)  Jamie B (Y5) Shannon K (Y6)  
 
Russian:   
 Nittai Z (YK) Mark B (Y2) Daniella A (Y4) Luka B (Y6) 
 
Italian: 
 Luna H (YK)  Isla H (Y1)  Akaash J (Y4) Joseph M (Y6) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Library news 
 
We already have a record 165 students who have 
completed the Premier's Reading Challenge for 
this year, however, I am keen to see even more 
students complete the challenge.  
 
So far we have a further 180 students who have 
started logging their books, but who have not yet 
completed the challenge.  
 
We have some healthy competition between the 
grades as to which grade will have the most stu-
dents complete the challenge. So far, Year 4 is in 
the lead, but Year 3 is not far behind. Students are 
welcome to come to the library at recess if they 
need help logging their books. For anyone who 
needs help at home, I have created a "How To" 
guide:  
https://docs.google.com/document/
d/11F6b6H6_bJLgz0lsxcKzce_JrWH_h_p98Kg1Utty
4WU/edit?usp=sharing 
 
Don't forget, all books need to be logged online by 
28 August. So, LET'S GET LOGGING!   
 
As always, if you have any queries, please do email 
me: wendy.balafoutis2@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/11F6b6H6_bJLgz0lsxcKzce_JrWH_h_p98Kg1Utty4WU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11F6b6H6_bJLgz0lsxcKzce_JrWH_h_p98Kg1Utty4WU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11F6b6H6_bJLgz0lsxcKzce_JrWH_h_p98Kg1Utty4WU/edit?usp=sharing
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